
 

September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Sixth Form Bursary – Year 13 

 

In order to ensure that every child who is eligible receives the necessary funding to support their education we 

are writing to all parents as your young person may be entitled to a Sixth Form Bursary. 

  

The Sixth Form Bursary is available to support learning and can be used to cover travel costs or to purchase 

books, equipment, stationery and clothing associated with full time education.  Eligibility for The Sixth Form 

Bursary is means tested, and evidence is required as part of the application.  If your young person was in receipt 

of the bursary fund last year, and your circumstances have remained the same, this will continue to be available 

this year.   

 

To check if you are eligible to apply, please follow the link below to our website where The Sixth Form Bursary 

Policy can be found as well as the application form and a copy of the contract: 

 

https://thevictoryacademy.org.uk/learn-with-us/sixth-form/sixth-form-bursary/ 

 

Printed copies of the application form are available for students to collect in Sixth Form.  Please complete the 

form and return it and the required evidence to Miss Clark, Sixth Form Administrator, by Friday 27th September 

2024. 

 

Please do contact me at the Academy should you require any further information. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr B Cass 

Head of Year 12 & 13 

 

https://thevictoryacademy.org.uk/learn-with-us/sixth-form/sixth-form-bursary/

